SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT FOR ALL CLIENTS

Outsiders are not allowed to admit to the office premises of the Public Service
Commission until further notice due to the prevailing NEW COVID-19 pandemic.
All clients are informed to contact relevant officer of this office through the
telephone no. 011-2136600 and obtain necessary information for any case from

8.30 am to 4.00 pm on working days. Regret for the inconveniences.




